
Get Back  
on Track  
With SAP!

Are you in danger of losing your financial aid due to 
Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) disqualification?
Join the Financial Aid office for a “SAP Back on Track” Workshop, designed to 
guide you through the SAP appeal process and provide the tools to help you regain 
financial aid eligibility.

Date: Wednesday, Aug. 20

Time: 5 – 6:30 p.m.

Location:
Eastern Campus | ESS 1531
Metro Campus | MTLC 155
Western Campus | G4A
Westshore Campus | SHCS 161

What you’ll learn:
• What SAP means and how it affects your financial aid
• How to complete a successful SAP appeal
• Tips to improve your academic progress
• Resources to support your success

Whether you’ve attempted an appeal before or this is your first time, this workshop 
will give you the clarity and confidence you need to move forward. 
Don’t miss out — spaces are limited!

Register today  
and take the next step  
toward getting your SAP  
back on track.

Questions?
Contact us at 216-987-6000, Option 2.

25-0528

https://portal2.tri-c.edu/Player/SAPBackOnTrack



